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To

cc

Subject
re Northam Detention Centre
Protective Mark

Dear Sirs

In light of current events on Christmas island

Your inability to give any reassurance or guarantees for our safety

Your total disregard and contempt for us, our home and lifestyle

We formally reguest that you BUY us out

"Non emotiocnal® reason being we do not want to live next to thist the
security risk is too high

Provide us with sufficient compensation to move on with our lives away
from this major security risgk you are planning to place in cur back yard
You have shown total disregard for the people living next to and near
this, to the point where you have placed the Sewage treatment plant at our
back door

We do not want to live with this level of physical and mental stress

I strongly suggest that you get whom ever has the power to make any
decisione re this debacle to contact us ASAP, and stop hidding behind "we
can't make that decision"

Regards

John & Catherine Edwards




